
Posted:  August 26, 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Town of Newport, New Hampshire 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The Newport Board of Selectmen Meeting scheduled for 
 

Monday, August 29, 2022 has been cancelled. 
 

Monday, September 5, 2022 has been cancelled in recognition of 
Labor Day.

 
 
 
 
 
 
The next regular meeting of the Board of Selectmen is scheduled for September 19, 2022 at 
6:30 p.m. at 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH. 


